
From: McGann, John   
Sent: Saturday, January 7, 2023 2:53 PM 
To:  
Subject: Kilburn Arms 
 
Hi  
 
You’ll have a missed call on your phone as was just checking in to see if there has been 
anything further since the confrontation on Thursday afternoon? 
 
I made contact with Evie and she has assured me that she nor Costa would ever put anyone 
up to intimidate you. She did state that they had a few people in the put whilst they were 
waiting for the Councillors decision. I’m guessing the suspect was one of these who did what 
he did whilst emotions were running high. 
 
I will be attending the pub on Monday afternoon to view CCTV to see if I can assist in 
identifying the suspect for your confrontation. 
 

Kind Regards 
 
John McGann 
Licensing Officer 
Regulatory Services 
Brent Council 
 


